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Discontinuation of Ice Cream Products in Thailand Announcement 

 

 

Over the past decade, it has been our great privilege at Thai Glico Co., Ltd. to offer our 

ice cream products to the Thai market. We are truly honored to have earned the love and 

continued support of our valued customers throughout the years. 

 

It is with sincere regret that we announce the discontinuation of our “Ice cream product 

under Glico’s brand” in Thailand. Customers will still be able to purchase these products 

until approximately the end of this year (2025). This applies to all our selling channels 

for the ice cream products. 

 

We would like to extend our heartfelt appreciation for the trust, loyalty, and support you 

have given to us. While we will no longer be offering ice cream, our other products—

including confectionery and almond milk beverages—will continue to be available as 

usual. We remain committed to continuously developing new products in the future to 

deliver “Great Taste and Good Health”, and we sincerely hope to continue receiving your 

kind support. 

 

Thank you once again for being a part of our journey. 

 

Thai Glico Co., Ltd. 

 

 


